
 
Hello,  
 
We will be having an organizational meeting for any VOLUNTEERS for 

VBS on Thursday, June 17th @ 2:30.  We hope you will consider this 

volunteer opportunity as a ministry to our children who have endured a 

crazy school year. 

 

VBS will be held from June 28 - July 1 from 9-12:00.  We ask that you 

be there from 8:30 - 12:30. 

 

We are anticipating 50 children so we will need all the volunteer help we 

can get. 

 

Please join us next Thursday at 2:30 and see where you will fit in as 

"Jesus Leads the Way" into our Rainforest Adventures. 

 

-St. Christopher’s Church & Preschool 


